
Mrs. Frank M. Sawtell
20 Glenoe Road 

April 4, 1955 

Chestnut Hill 67, Massachusetts

Dear Margaret, 

I am sending you a copy of the 
transcript of Mrs. McCullough SPeaking on 
the early history of Bennington College. 
r think this is a remarkably fine document 
and I know you will want to read it. 

Mrs. McCullough said she would 
like Mrs. J. GardnerBradl ey to see it. 
Could you pass it on to her and later perhaps 
to John Gaus, and then keep it and showit to 
anyone elseyou think may be interested? 

Yours sincerely, 

Fred 
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